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May 21, 2025                                                                                             Ald. Milele A. Coggs 

                                                                                                                    (414) 286-2994

Call for vendors goes out for the Bronzeville Cultural & Arts Festival 
Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs is asking interested vendors to consider applying to be a part of the 2025 Bronzeville Cultural & Arts Festival – set for Sunday, August 3 on W. North Ave. from N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. to N. 7th St.

The festival is a signature event during the 14th annual Bronzeville Week, set to run from Saturday, August 2, to Saturday, August 9, 2025.

Interested vendors can now access the packet on the 2025 Bronzeville Cultural & Arts Festival vendor portal here.
“The Cultural and Arts Festival attracts thousands of attendees each year, providing a prime opportunity to be seen and visited by interested customers during one of Milwaukee’s signature events for those interested in African-American culture, commerce, music, dance, and art,” Alderwoman Coggs said. “If you are a vendor who is looking to be a part of this enriching destination event in Bronzeville, please fill out a vendor application as soon as possible.”

Bronzeville Week, an official City of Milwaukee event, is an annual experience that honors the residents of our beloved community, reimagines what is possible and pays tribute to an area of historic significance for Milwaukee’s African-American community – all through the celebration of commerce, art and culture, which yields robust benefits to the entire city. 
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